
 

 

 

Remuera Primary School 
 

Class Placement 2022 

Teacher: Kath Ngan Kee 

Email:      kathn@rps.school.nz  

Classroom: 14 

Year Level: 3 

School starts: on Thursday 3 February, at 8:55am. Please be at school by no later than 8:45am. You can report 

directly to our classroom. Please come to school with the following: a book to read, and an item or object that 
shows what makes you unique or reflects your culture. This could be a photograph, an object, or something 

that holds a special memory for you. Please be prepared to talk about this with your class. You will also 
require a hat, water bottle, and sunblock. 

Stationery:  Your stationery will be prepared for you and will be delivered to your classroom once payment 
has been received. Donation and School Activity notices are attached to this email.  A copy is available from 
the Office.  

Your Teacher….  

 
I will be teaching you in Room 14 in 2022. I have been teaching at RPS for the last 6 years, and before this, I 

have taught part-time at Remuera Intermediate School and Kings School while my children were young. I love 
teaching children and helping them to learn, and be the best they can be. 
 

I have 3 children of my own, Ruby (18), Tobey (16), and Eddie (13). We also have 2 cats (whom I often talk 
about…), Phoebe and Alfie. We live in Remuera, and all 3 children have attended RPS. Each of them had a 

wonderful journey through RPS, and we have all loved being part of the School Community. 
 
I am looking forward to being your teacher next year, getting to know you, and creating our own Room 14 

family. 
 

In the meantime, I am looking forward to the Summer Holidays, which will include spending time with family 
and friends. We are planning to have time in Papamoa, Omaha, and then 6 days in Whangamata, swimming in 

the waves, riding bikes and reading books (all things that I love but don’t often have time to do).  I hope you 
also have plans to see family and friends over the Summer. It has been a long Lockdown in Auckland, and we 
are all looking forward to better times. 

I really look forward to seeing you next year in our classroom…   
 

 

mailto:kathn@rps.school.nz

